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3rd Grade Happenings 
December 12th, 2014
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[image: Simple Page Border]In class this week:
Health: We finished up our disease unit this week by looking at another method of prevention: healthy eating.  We will review early next week, look for it to come home on Monday.  The assessment will be on Wednesday.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Writing: Informational writing has been a fun challenge!  So far we’ve looked at main idea, details, and good sentence starters.  It’s taken some work to make sure that our details truly support our main idea and are “thick.”  That means instead of saying, “Dogs are cool because they’re fun,” we could say, “Dogs are cool because they can do amazing tricks like catch a ball.”


From Mrs. Hunter:
It’s hard to believe that the Holidays are upon us already!  It seems like just yesterday we started the year.  I am pleased with the progress all students have made thus far.
Our Winter Party is next Friday at 1:30.  Please speak with me if you have any questions and I can pass them on to the proper people.  It’s sure to be a good time!
Remember to keep reading and filling out the Calendar!
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Important Dates and Upcoming Events:

· Dec. 19: Winter Parties @ 1:30
· Dec 22- Jan 2: Winter Break
· Jan. 19: No School (MLK day)
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Want to know more?

Check out our class blog and website!

Website: Mrshuntertmp.weebly.com
Blog: Mrshuntertmp.blogspot.com
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Contact Mrs. Hunter at: shunter@cpsk12.org or 660-537-1677
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